


 

 

 

October 30, 2017 

ADDENDUM 1 

To: All prospective bidders and suppliers on Project BRO-0026(010), Job #11 scheduled for 
the November 17, 2017 bid opening.  

Please incorporate the following revision into the proposal for the referenced project: 

Proposal Revisions  

Remove and Replace the SP 5178(14) placeholder with the enclosed SP 5178(14) dated  
10/27/17. 

The US Army Corp of Engineers Nationwide Permit is incorporated into the project by 
this SP. 
 

This addendum is to be incorporated into the bidder’s proposal for this project 

 Joshua M Loegering /s/ 
 Joshua M Loegering, PE 

Enclosures 



SP 5178 (14) 

October 2017 
 

NORTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
 

SPECIAL PROVISION 
 

PERMITS AND ENVIRONMENTAL CONSIDERATIONS 
 

PROJECT NUMBER: BR0-0026(010) – PCN 20920 
 
This Special Provision incorporates the Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) Nationwide Permit 
obtained by McIntosh County for the structure replacement and pipe installations in McIntosh 
County on 33rd Ave SE. The project as proposed includes aggregate surface course, structure 
removal, box culvert installation, pipe installations and incidentals. Permanent right of way and 
temporary construction easement acquisitions were required to accommodate this project, and 
have been obtained.   
 
The Contractor shall be responsible for complying with all the terms and conditions as 
contained in the permit attached hereto. Bidders shall become familiar with all standard 
conditions and special conditions of the permit and submit their bid for the construction of this 
project based on the following: 
 

• USACE Section Nationwide Permit 
USACE Permit NWO-2017-0939-BIS authorizes replacement of the existing structure 
with a box culvert. The Nationwide Permit is attached. 

 
The contractor shall be responsible for obtaining permits for impacts not authorized by the 
attached Nationwide Permit obtained by McIntosh County. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This document was originally 

issued and sealed by 
Joshua M. Loegering 
Registration Number 

PE-9139, 
On 10/27/17 and the original 

document is stored at the 
office of KLJ in 
Valley City, ND. 
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